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Update on the Province’s Hazardous and Special Products Regulation  

(O. Reg 449/21) and Implications to the Region 
 

On June 27, 2024 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. The Regional Chair send a letter to the Minister of the Environment, Conservation 

and Parks and local Members of Provincial Parliament to request amendments to 

the Hazardous and Special Products regulation (O. Reg 449/21) as outlined in this 

report. 

2. The Regional Clerk circulate this report to the Ministry of Environment, Conservation 

and Parks, the Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO), local Members of 

Provincial Parliament and the local municipalities. 
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